
 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday 16th May 2017 Mrs McGuinness and some Year 6 pupils delivered flowers to our local 
residents after our May Procession. We believe that it is so important to support our local community 
with kind acts of sharing. Many pupils brought a small posy of flowers into school to honour Mary during 
our procession and after flowers had been laid at her shrine, the Liturgy Group decided that it would be a 
generous idea to share some of our flower offerings with our local neighbours. Once again thank you to 
the generosity and kindness of our pupils and their families. 
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